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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Dr . John X. Jamrich 

FROM : Mr . Matt Surrell -rJJi! 
I 

RE: Keweenaw Bay Trail Council 

DATE: March 23, 1973 

We did not develop a story on the Keweenaw Bay Trail Council, 
but will be doing so in the next several days . 

I want to include some quotes in the story from the Chief Fred 
Dakota . I was unable to consult him and I feel that the story 
would be incomplete without some kind of communication for the 
story . 

Also , we did not have any pictures to use with the story . 

I will be getting together with Jim Carter to see if we can ge t 
pictures of Chief Dakota and some of his people actually using 
the equipment donated . This will give us a much better story . 
That hopefully will receive some play in the Upper Peninsula 
papers and downsta t e as well . 

cc : Jim Carter 
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